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Bridging yesterday and tomorrow 

CALENDAR 
 

05/09 Founders Day, other 

        Ann Allen’s house 

06/20-22 

 State Convention 

 

BIRTHDAYS  

 

05/19  Annette B. 

07/15  Ann Allen 

07/23  Anne      

  Sundquist 

08/10 Clara Lynch 

  

 

BUGS IN APRIL; FOUNDERS 
IN MAY 
 

Our April meeting was held at 
one of the latest “finds” in the 
restaurant world:  Bobs Bar-B-Q 
located at the Brookshire Bros. 
shopping center in Montgom-
ery.   
 

Following 
our Mas-
ter Gar-
dener 
presenta-
tion, 
Karen 
Crum 
shared her expertise as an ento-
mologist—the study of insects 
— so that we might better un-
derstand their purpose and how 
to deal with them. 
 
Our May meeting at Ann Allen’s 
house will honor our founders.  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

We were honored to have Area 
Coordinator Sue Bathe as our 
guest at the April meeting, and 
she shared area and state in-
formation with us. 

 

  

Our vision to help those former 
CPS children who have reached 
age 18 continues by sharing the 

joy of Easter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks for bringing your 
change to fill our piggy bank.  
Your change helps us success-
fully complete our projects.   



 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sisters, 
 

The year has gone by quickly, and before you 
know it, we will have our planning meeting 
this summer as we work toward continuing 
our service to the community in helping chil-
dren and education.  Start thinking now while 
our memories are fresh of ideas you might 
have for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
Di Ann reported to us just this week that our 
bylaws have been certified to carry us 
through with our larger organization. 
 
Marcia will be retiring at the end of this 
school year.  We wonder what the future will 
hold for her as we wish her a relaxing and 
joyous retirement. 
 
I hope to see all of you at our May meeting.  
Ann Allen is looking forward to hosting us.  
Watch for an email as we make food and pro-
gram plans for the meeting. 
 
Thanks for all that you do, both as a group 
and as individuals to make our chapter a vi-
able one.  I appreciate your service as leaders 
in education. 
  

 Love, 
 Patty 

 

Reminder:  Bring a guest to one of 

our meetings.  Your action 
will help our chapter grow 
and give a professional an 
opportunity to be a part of 
the organization for leaders 

in education. 

From the Delta Kappa Gamma 
Bulletin, “Collegiate Exchange”…. 
 

 Interested in one of the international 
conferences?  Look on the inside 
front cover; all but one are located in 
the continental US.  Elaine has at-
tended one along with her husband.  

 Interested in writing for the next 
journal?  One edition will cover de-
mocracy in education, another the 
ways we learn, a third the evolving 
nature of schooling with two oppor-
tunities to write with no specific 
theme—page 3. 

 Contributor Joan Wolfe writes on 
leadership giving an opportunity, not 
a burden and encourages others to 
take on a role of leadership—page 8. 

 Myrna Santos reflects on the “open 
concept schools which became popu-
lar years ago.  Research is now show-
ing we should not have lived by that 
concept.  I myself observed in several 
open concept buildings and found 
many students not engaged at all. I 
planned so that my students could 
move within the classroom, and the 
vast majority of them year after year 
were engaged.  This should be an in-
teresting read—page 12. 

 Find the seven Cs of Sisterhood—

page 17.         Anne 
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Posted  

from the  

Presiden
t…. 

 Have news or ideas for the newsletter? 

Please contact Anne Sundquist, editor, at 

sun1gypsy@gmail.com. 

Springtime  

in Texas…. 
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